M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
October 10, 2019
RE:
BG-1 Application for Paving 2020, BG #20-117

This project consists of paving improvements (sealant, overlay
and concrete repairs) at facilities throughout the District,
including Conner Campus, Ockerman Campus, Boone County
High, Cooper High, Ryle High, Gray Middle, Jones Middle,
Burlington Elementary, Collins Elementary, Florence Elementary,
Longbranch Elementary, Mann Elementary, North Pointe 
Elementary, Stephens Elementary, Yealey Elementary, Central
Office, Facility Management, LSS, and the Bus Lot/Garage.

I recommend the board approve the BG-1 for the above project, as presented.
